
From: Earis, Richard  

Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 2:26 PM 
To: Regen, Licensing 

Cc: Mills, Dorcas; 'Tim Jones' 
Subject: RE: Premises Licence Application - Rinneroon, 130 Druid Street, London S~E1 

Dear Licensing, 

On the basis of the agreement\conditions below and the attached plans I confirm I have conciliated 
my objections to this proposal with the applicant.  I have no further objections to grant of the 
License. 

Kind Regards, 

Richard 

Richard Earis 
Principal Environmental Protection Officer 
Environmental Protection Team 

020 7525 2469 

Postal address: Southwark Council | Environmental Protection Team | Regulatory Services | 3rd 
Floor Hub  1 | PO Box 64529 | London | SE1P 5LX. 

Office address (By appointment only): Southwark Council | Environmental Protection Team | 
Regulatory Services | 3rd Floor  Hub 1 | 160 Tooley Street | London | SE1 2QH 

www.southwark.gov.uk 

visit: http://www.southwark.gov.uk/air-quality 

Please consider the environment - do you really need to print this email? 

Kind Regards, 

Richard 

Richard Earis 
Principal Environmental Protection Officer 
Environmental Protection Team 

                                        APPENDIX E

http://www.southwark.gov.uk/
http://www.southwark.gov.uk/air-quality


From: Tim Jones [
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 2:00 PM 
To: Earis, Richard 
Cc: Mills, Dorcas 
Subject: Re: Premises Licence Application - Rinneroon, 130 Druid Street, London S~E1 

Dear Richard, 

Please find attached a more detailed plan which illustrates the extent of the licensable area. 

This will not encompass any part of the loading bay. The planning consent is in process and 

we agree to all of the conditions you’ve detailed below. All staff will be trained to enforce 

these conditions.  

Kind regards 

Tim 

mailto:londoncityrunners@gmail.com


From: Chowdhury, Farhad  

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 6:37 PM 
To: 'Tim Jones' 

Cc: Mills, Dorcas; Regen, Licensing 
Subject: RE: Premises Licence Application - Rinneroon, 130 Druid Street, London S~E1 

Hi Tim, 

Thanks for sending the risk assessments and revised plans for the premises, I am now withdrawing 
my representation with regards to the outside area. 

Kind regards, 

Farhad Chowdhury 
Principal  Enforcement Officer | Southwark Council |  Regulatory Services | EHTS  (Health and 
Safety Team)       

Postal Address: 
Health and Safety Team | 3rd Floor, Hub 1 B | PO Box 64529 | London | SE1P 5LX 
Visitor's Address: 
160 Tooley Street | London | SE1 2QH 

Tel: 020 7525 0398 

Admin Tel: 020 7525 4261 

 Website: www.southwark.gov.uk  
E-mail: farhad.chowdhury@southwark.gov.uk 

Please consider the environment - do you really need to print this email? 

  "Southwark Council does not accept liability for loss or damage resulting from software viruses.  
The views expressed in this e-mail may be personal to the sender and should not be taken as necessarily 
representing those of Southwark Council.  The information in this e-mail and any attached files is confidential 
and may be covered by legal and/or professional privilege or be subject to privacy legislation. It is intended 
solely for the individual or entity to which it is addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient, the retaining, 
distribution or other use of any transmitted information is strictly prohibited.  E-mails are transmitted over a 
public network and Southwark Council cannot accept any responsibility for the accuracy of a message that may 
have sustained changes in transmission" 

http://www.southwark.gov.uk/info/200049/health_and_safety/3547/1_health_and_safety_team 

For council services at your fingertips, register online at 
www.southwark.gov.uk/mysouthwark      

From: Tim Jones [mailto:londoncityrunners@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 5:30 PM 

To: Chowdhury, Farhad 

Cc: Mills, Dorcas 
Subject: Premises Licence Application - Rinneroon, 130 Druid Street, London S~E1 

Dear Farhad, 

http://www.southwark.gov.uk/
http://www.southwark.gov.uk/
http://www.southwark.gov.uk/info/200049/health_and_safety/3547/1_health_and_safety_team
http://www.southwark.gov.uk/mysouthwark
mailto:londoncityrunners@gmail.com


Please see my responses below in red and don’t hesitate to contact me if there is anything else 

we can do to alleviate your concerns.  

 

Kind regards 

 

Tim 

Director 

 

 

 

1.     Explain how the applicant will deal with public safety, customers who want to sit outside drinking 

will be sitting on the public highway where cars drive by, there is a risk of vehicles driving into 

customes drinking outside the proposed area. This is a serious risk of road accidents/collisions with on 

Druid street due to the number of vehicles using the road day and night. It is not suitable to allow 

drinking outside on the public highway unless suitable measure are put in place.  

  

We are now installing our front door over 2 metres into the footprint of our premises thereby increasing external space but 

still within the unit so as to prevent over crowding into the public highway.  This will allow a greater number than 5 persons 

outside but will not infiltrate the area of the public highway thereby causing no nuisance nor danger. This is to the detriment 

of our internal plans but alleviating your concerns are our priority and this is a viable solution to allow a controlled 

environment. This means that there will be a space of approximately 7 to 8 square metres within 

the footprint of our premises which will take our customers off the pavement area.  This 

should alleviate the concerns that you had. Please see a sketch illustrating this attached.  

  

2.     A comprehensive site specific risk assessments to be done by a competent person and submitted to 

this Department.  

Attached 

  

Farhad Chowdhury 

Principal Enforcement Officer. 

Farhad.chowdhury@southwark.gov.uk  

 

mailto:Farhad.chowdhury@southwark.gov.uk



